
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Foxes Lane, Mousehole, Penzance,  
Cornwall, TR19 6QQ 
Tel: 01736  731 427 

www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk 
@MouseholeSch 

 

 

11th June 2018 
Newsletter 

  

http://www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk/


The Lugger Class children had a brilliant visit and 
sleep over at the National Marine Aquarium in 

Plymouth last Thursday and 
Friday.  They travelled by train and 
had a long walk through Plymouth to 
the aquarium. The children had a 
fantastic day and represented the 
school brilliantly.  The aquarium staff 
were really impressed by the 
children’s marine knowledge. Thank 
you to Mr Mullaney, Mrs Perry and 
Mrs Tilley for taking them. 
 

We have been informed by the 
Golowan committee that we will be in 
the 1:00pm Mazey Day Parade this 
year.  Please can everyone meet at 
the top of Morrab Road at 12:40pm 
on Saturday, 23rd June, where we will 

assemble behind the school banner ready to join the main structure 
and parade.  Class hand held items will be ready for collection and 
instruments will be distributed ready for a quick practice.  Mazey Day is 
always a fun filled day but can we ask that everyone come prepared for 
hot or wet weather and all children need to be accompanied by a 
family member.  The whole Mousehole school family are welcome to 
join the parade but we would ask that you are all dressed in keeping 
with our theme of ‘India’ this year.  
 



Skiff Class had an amazing dinosaur adventure day!  They started their 
day with a letter from Gill letting them know that Dex the Rex had 
escaped and was causing trouble on the school field.  When they got to 
the field they had to solve a problem - the children had to behave like a 
dinosaur moving and hunting then created a magic potion to set the 
dinosaurs free. The children made some fantastic dinosaur nests and 
worlds from clay. A massive thank you to Gill for 
such a brilliant day! 
 

Well done to the Athletics Team that took part in 
the Penwith Sports Partnership event at Carn Brea 
recently. You are all a credit to the school, 
determined to do your best and to have fun! 
 

Schooner Class have had a busy week. On Monday 
they visited the Merry Maidens standing stones with 
astronomy heritage expert Carolyn Kennet. This was 
followed by a day working with poet and artist Keith Sparrow. The 
children have prepared some performance poetry for Sea, Salts and 
Sail and also had a chance to get some Manga art tips from Keith. 
 

 



On Tuesday, our 
Year 6 children 
enjoyed a brilliant 
Wonderstruck 
science show 
courtesy of the 
Truro College 

science department. While we up in Truro, Mrs Brockelsby arranged a 
visit to the Cornwall Library Service.  The unit on the Threemilestone 
Industrial Estate is a real treasure trove of books and the children all 
had input into choosing a new stock of 200 books for our school library. 
We were also donated some lovely “big books” for class sharing. 
 

Hopefully you are finding our use of Seesaw helpful. It is already saving 
the school on paper and printing costs. Just about every child in the 
school has a parent connected to their account now, which means we 
can use it as our main tool for written communication although we 
may need to send out letters when we need signed consent. If you 
have not connected yet please make sure you do (or speak to a 
member of staff about any issues). With such a busy term ahead, be 
sure not to miss anything by continuing to check Seesaw for class 
notifications and also the school website for the full events diary. 
 

Can we remind you once again, that all school Cups need to 
be returned to school as soon as possible once you have had 
them engraved. 
 

Mr Roynon will be taking a few days off from the 14th June for 
a planned operation. Mr Roynon is expected to be off work for two 
weeks. During this time Mrs Newborn will be the senior member of 
staff in the school. 
 

Don’t forget the FROMS Summer Fayre on Friday, 15th June, starting at 
2:00pm. So that everyone to take part and enjoy the event, this year all 
children should be collected from school at 2:00pm and escorted to 
the school field.  Please check your Seesaw messages. 
 


